DDI Glossary Working Group
Wednesday April 19, 2023
0900-1000 (US Eastern)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88399814365?pwd=bldQSUNzRXMvdUlobEJ4QnRqYmFJZz09
Meeting ID: 883 9981 4365
Passcode: 260487

Participants:
· Lacey Cain
· Arianna Caporali
· Christophe Dzikowski
· Dan Gillman (chair) (notetaker)
· Arofan Gregory 
· Laura Molloy

Regrets: 
· Steve Richard


Notes
We continue to make good progress. We left open whether to include “question” as a term. There is no specific element named Question in DDI-L. We did not look in DDI-C, but it does contain such an element. It is described this way:
The question element may have mixed content. The element itself may contain text for the question, with the subelements being used to provide further information about the question. Alternatively, the question element may be empty and only the subelements used. The element has a unique question ID attribute which can be used to link a variable with other variables where the same question has been asked. This would allow searching for all variables that share the same question ID, perhaps because the questions was asked several times in a panel design. The "ID" attribute contains a unique identifier for the question. "Var" references the ID(s) of the variable(s) relating to the question. The attribute "seqNo" refers to the sequence number of the question. The attribute "sdatrefs" may be used to reference elements in the summary data description section of the Study Description which might apply to this question. These elements include: time period covered, date of collection, nation or country, geographic coverage, geographic unit, unit of analysis, universe, and kind of data. The responseDomainType attribute was added to capture the specific DDI 3 response domain type to facilitate translation between DDI 2 and DDI 3. If this is given a value of "other" then a term from a controlled vocabulary should be put into the "otherResponseDomainType" attribute.

We need to revisit this.

Please review the Glossary Work page on the Confluence site to keep track of our progress.

We plan to continue to meet weekly.
